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Tuesday 2nd April 2024 

 

Extreme Reading Challenge. 

 Prizes to be won! 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Where is the most interesting place you have ever read a book? Whether it is up a tree or on top of 

a mountain, we want your photos! Your challenge is to take a picture of yourself reading 

somewhere extreme and send it in to school by Monday 22nd April.  

The winner of each Key Stage will win a brand new book to continue their reading journey and a 

display will be made from the photos.  

We are really looking forward to seeing who in school has such a passion for reading that they 

have to do it anywhere and everywhere!  

Send your photos to your class teacher on Google Classroom or print and give it in.  

Why not get your parents and carers involved by taking a picture of them whilst extreme reading?  

Many thanks,  

 

Miss Neate,  

Year 4 Class Teacher and English Lead.  

   


